December 17, 2006

Dear            ,

The Selection Committee for the 2007 LGBTA Student Leadership Retreat, would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your interest and application to attend.
The committee received many worthy and mentionable applicants in this year’s pool and it was a very difficult decision for us. We are sorry to inform you that your application was not chosen as one of the recipients this year. You have demonstrated great involvement around LGBTA issues and concerns and we would like to acknowledge your contributions and thank you for your efforts. We had an overwhelming amount of applications this year and based our decision on the completeness of applications, year in school of the applicant, and whether or not this was your first opportunity to attend the retreat. We also tried to have a good cross section of students from all campuses, which meant we had to decrease the students able to attend from the University Park campus. 
Thank you again for your application and commitment to the LGBTA community and Penn State University.  Your commitment is truly helping to make this a better institution for us all. We are sorry that we can not include all student interested in attending and are looking into a new location for next fall that may accommodate a larger group.
Sincerely,

Name and the Selection Committee
